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In Him,

Daniel and Michelle Jones

We thank you for your support of $___________ given in April of 2015.

“Gracias!”  (Spanish)   “Tenkiu” (Spanglish)  

You make it possible for us to reach the Hispanic world for Christ!

“For We Are Labourers Together With God”

I Corinthians 3:9 Daniel and Michelle Jones

May 21, 2015 – April showers bring May …  

Missionaries since 1977

Dear Praying Friends,

Flowers. It has been raining and because of that, the flowers 

are in bloom, and so are our allergies!  There have been shower’s 

of blessing in the works also, and we want to share them with you! 

Leaders in training are a part of the blessings.  Pictured to the 

right is my newest discipleship class.  Pray we train many to serve 

Him. .  Pray we                 

Our gratitude is to you who so faithfully pray and support us 

without which we could not share what God is doing through our combined efforts.  Thank you!

Women’s meetings have been blessed this month!  My wife, pictured here with my mother-in-law, did a 

great job at our first Mother-Daughter brunch.  Mom Weaver led the singing and Michelle brought the 

message to 40 mothers and daughters!  The theme of the meeting was “The Fragrance I Can Be.”

Extraordinary growth has been the results of the showers of blessings in the last two months.  The Lord                       

blessed in our April growth campaign.  The theme was “The 

Soldier of God” in which we averaged 68 in Sunday School! 

Believing that we should be an example to our people, Michelle 

and I brought 14 to the services while two other couples brought 

eight each and one brought 6 with many bringing two or three!  In 

March we averaged 50, and thus far we are averaging 70 in May!  

We have had baptisms in March, April and will have baptisms 

Sunday the 24th also!  Seventeen souls have been saved since we 

last wrote to you!  Keep praying for Bethesda Baptist of McAllen!

Renting or buying is a must for us now.  We are renting at a price 

of $2,000 for just about 3,000 sq. feet (that is cheap here, we should be paying $3,000 according to standard rent!)  Please 

keep this need in your prayers!  The picture above is one of the services in May. 

Sickness has not been a stranger to us during this time.  Though my health has bettered, and Mom Weaver’s is doing 

fine, Michelle has really had a lot of medical issues that would discourage anybody (fibromyalgia, rheumatoid arthritis, 

asthma and migraine headache) besides the thyroid operation, the colonoscopy and the sinus operation in the last 3 

months! Yet she does not complain and is a great worker.  She is planning VBS for this summer and is constantly training 

people to teach in Sunday School!  Please keep her in your prayers!  


